

## Winfield Township School

7 ½ Gulfstream Ave
Winfield, NJ 07036
Phone: (908) 486-7410 Fax: (908) 486-4571
Ross LeBrun ♦ Chief School Administrator



December 21, 2022 Re: New Covid Case

Dear Winfield Family,

I'm sending this letter to alert you that a member of our school community has tested positive for Covid-19. Based on available information, all parties who were considered close contacts have been alerted.

According to the most recent CDC guidance surrounding Covid-19, if someone is exposed to Covid, they should wear a mask for 10 days. If they develop symptoms, they should be tested immediately. If no symptoms develop, they recommend a test on day 6.

Additionally, all students are now eligible to be vaccinated, and everyone over the age of 12 is eligible to receive the Covid booster. As should always be the case, continue to monitor your children, and alert your healthcare provider if they report feeling ill. Should you have questions, please contact the main office.

Thank you all for your support during these uncertain times.

Most sincerely,

Ross LeBrun